
USDA-NRCS STORM DEBRIS REMOVAL PROJECT – January 21  Update

• 8 of  9 projects within 
budget and will move 
forward in spring.

• Middle Dam will 
require approval from 
DC due to increased 
cost due to NC Dam 
Safety categorization 
as “high hazard” dam.

• City filed formal 
appeal with USDA on 
funding for Middle 
Dam on 12/29/20 
after official 
notification on 
12/11/20 of  their 
decision not to fund.


